
 

 

 

 

 

Ending the 2021-2022 School Year: Entertainment Night & Eighth Grade Graduation! 
 

Our school delighted all who attended their 
performances on this year’s Entertainment Night!  
 

The 3K children performed the classic “The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar” and sang the song, “Allelu, Allelu,” 
complete with rhythm shakers.  
 

The Elementary students entertained us with the 
comedy-with-a-lesson, “A Bottle of Joy.” Then we 
gathered and enjoyed an ice cream sundae reception 
in the Fellowship Hall. 
 

It was an enjoyable and memorable evening for all of  
us! 

CONGRATULATIONS! Austin Irwin 
graduated from our school on 
Thursday, May 26th – Ascension 
Day! The school sang. “Allelia, 
Blessed is He” during the service. It 
was extra-special that Austin’s 
grandfather, Gary Heiman, was the 
one to hand him his diploma and 
offer some special words of 
wisdom. Austin will be attending 
Port Edwards High School in the 
fall. God bless you, Austin! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

God bless you as you all enjoy summer vacation! 

Blessings and Joy in Jesus! 
Mrs. T & Mrs. Irwin 
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LOOKING AHEAD: 
• Back-to-School Drop Off: Monday, August 29 

• FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL: Thursday, Sept. 1 
 


